
The International Education Committee met on March 13. We reflected on the visit of Dr. 
Botman of Stellenbosch University, approved a student's request to study abroad at the 
University of Bangor (Wales), and discussed the AcAB faculty survey comments on global 
education at Hope. We plan to continue the discuss of the faculty comments at our next meet 
with an eye to drafting a number of recommendations for the Global Hope Study Group of the 
Strategic Planning effort. We also plan to hold an additional meeting at the end of April with 
Provost Rich Ray as our guest to discuss Hope's participation in the Global Liberal Arts Alliance. 
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